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Ref:     AN 11/1 – 15/327                  29 November 2015 
 
 

 
Subject: Second MIDANPIRG/RASG Coordination Meeting (MRC/2) 
  (Cairo, Egypt, 14 December 2015) 
 
 
Sir, 
 
 

I have the honour to refer to my Invitation Letter Ref: ME 11.1-15/289 dated  
18 October 2015 on the above mentioned subject. I regret to inform you that due to low level of 
confirmed attendance, the meeting is postponed to year 2016. 

 
Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

       
   
 

        
 
       Mohamed R. M. Khonji 
       ICAO Regional Director, Cairo 

 
 
 
 


